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Hi-Land Acres Water and Sanitation District 

North Well 
• North tank has been refilled with north well water. 
• The north well is designated as emergency status and was shut down the first week of 

September when the tank levels had been stabilized.  
• To return this well to permanent status, it would need to be sampled submitted to the 

State health department and utilized routinely. 
• The booster pump controls should be upgraded to enable alternation, better cycling and to 

eliminate the outdated equipment unintended for operation for the booster pumps via a 
constant pressure system that was installed back in January. This has been discussed with 
both Boulder Water Well and Applied Ingenuity in an attempt to provide a 
recommendation on a path to move forward. 
 

South Well 
• Tank level indicator continues to show problems as the level reported is sporadic making 

actual tank level within a range of 2-5’ of what is being indicated. 
 

Distribution System 
• The meter reading equipment has failed and meters have been estimated again for this 

month. A new program and computer has been ordered and is in the works for installation 
to collect the reads through Beacon AMA. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


